
PERSISTENT 
     Synonyms:  resolute, stubborn, tenacious, perseverance, 
     determination 

As an outside sales representative, she has the ability to go out 
and farm new territories unafraid of rejection.  She won't take no 
for an answer, put will continue to pursue a lead until she has 
either made the sale or is convinced that it is a waste of her time 
to continue. 

Unafraid of difficulty, she is willing to do whatever it takes to 
get the job done. 

Her natural ability to generate enthusiasm can make her effective 
in overcoming objections.   

She doesn't give up easily, but once she has set her sights on a 
purpose, marches on until she is successful, even despite 
obstacles.   

Persistent and determined, he never gives up, but continues for a 
long time to work at bringing a project to completion.  

Even when the odds are against him, he keeps on trying.  Once his 
mind is set, he is quite persistent. 

Some may describe her as obstinate, but she just sees it as stick-to-it-
iveness. 

He is in it for the long haul.  Hanging on despite all obstacles, 
he just stays focused on the objective. 

This is someone who doesn't easily give up.  Behind her friendly 
manner is an assertive personality that pushes for the desired 
result.   

Continuing to endure in the face of opposition, this individual is 
the very definition of the word 'persistent.' 

He welcomes challenges and difficulties as an opportunity to prove 
himself. 



Once the writer has set an objective, don't expect her to give it 
up.  She is incredibly persistent, hanging on until she can claim 
success. 

You will not become discouraged easily, and because you are 
persistent, will keep trying over and over again.   

You don't become easily discouraged, but will start over and over 
again when obstacles get in your way.  You don't like to admit 
failure, which helps you keep going until you have completed what 
you start. 

You don't mind taking on projects that require time and patience. 


